
 
 

Order of Worship 
 

Come, Let Us Worship and Bow 
Down 

 
Welcome 

Christ Is Enough 

We Bow Down 

Prayer for Unity 

Come Share The Lord 

  Communion 

When I Survey The Wondrous 
Cross 

Prayer of Thanks 

Give Thanks 

More Than Conquerors 

Romans 12:4-8 

“A Healthy Body” 

Bind Us Together 

Shepherd’s Prayer 

Ephesians 4:4-6 

 

THE NUMBERS 
 

Sunday 8/15/21:  

       Bible Class:  86 

       Worship Service:  127 

       Contribution: $ 4,167.50 

       Budget: $7,200 

Wednesday 8/18/21: 57                      

Ministry and Activity 

 

Beverly Jones will be moving to Mississippi 
on August 30, to live with her sister.  

Remember: 

Ladies’ Bible Class will resume meeting 
weekly on September 07, 2021 at 10:00 am. 
There will be a brunch after the meeting. 

Grief Seminar, October 16, 2021. Please 
contact Cooper of Kevin with questions. 

If you know of a need for meals for the month 
of August, please contact Susan Lott at (713) 899
-6101 

 

“Just as a body, though one, has many parts, but 
all its many parts form one body, so it is with 
Christ. For we were all baptized by one Spirit so 
as to form one body—whether Jews or Gentiles, 
slave or free—and we were all given the one 
Spirit to drink. Even so the body is not made up 
of one part but of many.“   (1 Cor. 12:12-14, 
NIV) 

 

Daily Bible Reading Plan 
 

August 22-I Sam 14; Rom 12; Jer 51; Psalms 30 
August 23-I Sam 15; Rom 13; Jer 52; Psalms 31 

August 24-I Sam 16; Rom 14; Lam. 1; Psalms 32 

August 25-I Sam 17; Rom 15; Lam. 2; Psalms 33 

August 26-I Sam 18; Rom 16; Lam. 3; Psalms 34 

August 27-I Sam 19; I Cor 1; Lam. 4; Psalms 35 

August 28-I Sam 20; I Cor 2; Lam. 5 Psalms 36 

Ministers 
 

Pulpit 
Kevin Kasparek 

(918) 470-5873 
 

Family/Worship 
Cooper Atkeson 

(417) 461-4834 
 
 

 

Elders 
 

Dale Alexander 

(361) 537-3219 
 

Gene Bosse 

(830) 285-3241 
 

David Moore 

(830) 928-1869 
 

Deacons 
 

Orlando Barraza 

Cody Bush 

Jerry Durbin 

Darrell Fudge 

Tom Lovelady 

Chris Mulliniks 

 

Welcome Guests! 

 Welcome to Riverside! Thank you for joining us to 

worship God today as our honored guest. Please remain with us 

a short while after services so that we can visit with you. We 

meet together to praise God and to encourage one another. The 

Bible is our only guide at Riverside for worship and the 

Christian life. We will be happy to answer any questions that 

you may have about the Riverside church family. Please visit us 

again whenever you have the opportunity! 

625 Harper Rd. Kerrville, TX  78028     (830) 257-5445     

         Sunday Bible Study: 9  AM     Sunday Worship: 10 AM  

Wednesday Bible Study: 7 PM 

 August 22, 2021 

                            Is Living and Active 

 There are lots of words being written today. Along with 

the printed page (like you are reading right now) there are news 

websites, email, social media platforms like Facebook, Twitter, 

etc. Lots of words! But many of those words deceive.  

 The words of God are like millions of floodlights bathing 

the world in truth and exposing the lies of sin. The words of God 

contain promises which will never be broken. The words of God 

contain warnings to protect us from the efforts to lead us away 

from Him. The words of God are the most important words.  

 “For the word of God is living and active, sharper than 

any two-edged sword, piercing to the division of soul and of 

spirit, of joints and of marrow, and discerning the thoughts and 

intentions of the heart”  Hebrews 4:12.  



 
Dale and Shelly Alexander recovering at home from COVID-19. 

Gene and Cathy Vance recovering at home from COVID-19. Gene has complications 
of pneumonia and a reduced immune response due to medication. 

Asher Atkeson spent two nights in the Children’s Hospital in San Antonio being 
treated for parainfluenza. He was discharged Wednesday, and is recovering at home. 
Please pray for Asher, as well as Cooper, Megan and Mary. 

Pray for our  members who are in nursing/assisted living facilities: Doris Burton, 
Beverly Jones, Ann Marshall, Alice McGuire, Nancy Moore, Kathy O’Hara, 
and C.E. Packer.  Some visits are now allowed, check with the facility prior to visiting. 
Your visits would be much appreciated. Cards and phone calls also relieve the isolation. 

Let’s remember all of the health care workers and their families at Riverside: Rona 
Barrozo, Ashton Bosse, Jolene Fudge, Kaysi Garrett, Karen Wootton, Karla 
(Wootton) Carter, Debra Zink, and those around the nation and world, who are on 
the front lines of the pandemic. Also, remember Chad Lovelady, who is a police officer 
in Fredericksburg. 

Ongoing Health Concerns 

Doyle Brown, recovering from shoulder surgery and undergoing therapy. 

Carlla Tittle being treated for kidney issues and dealing with much pain. Also, please 
pray for John as he provides care or her. 

Larry Delaney undergoing  immunotherapy; and Kenda as she sees to his care. 

Barbara Dodd, is wheelchair bound. She says she appreciates the calls and cards and 
prayers very much. 

Bev Jones, at Riverhill Health & Rehabilitation room 101.  

Ann Marshall dealing with several serious health concerns. 

C.E. and Virginia Packer; C.E. is still being treated for an infection at Riverhill. 

Betty Phillips, at Hilltop, receiving rehab after successful heart surgery. 

Don and Kareene Taylor, both are currently in Hilltop recovering from health issues. 

Bill Whitt, improving after knee surgery. 

 

Pray For Others 
Of Friends and Family 

Taylor Petty, a senior at Comfort HS passed away unexpectedly last week. Please pray 

for her family.  

Beverly Collum, friend of Maggie Castillo; grieving for her daughter, praying for son

-in-law and grandchildren who are recovering from an auto accident. 

Cortez Family, friends of Stephanie Ahrens, father has melanoma, possibly spread 

to lungs. 

Matthew Donaldson, Genita’s grandson, diagnosed with cancer, and undergoing 
chemotherapy. 

Bill Fitch, son of Katie Fitch, undergoing treatment for cancer, recent reports 

encouraging. 

 Kevin and Vickie Shawver’s daughter Jasmine and husband Blake, who are 
undergoing fertility treatments.  Jesse Garcia, Vickie’s brother-in-law, passed away 
due to Covid. His wife, Rosie, also had Covid, but she has improved enough to go home. 

Rick Love, brother-in-law to the Haby family,  and his wife Audrey. 

Bob McLemore, brother-in-law of the Ken & Denise Willis, who was diagnosed with 

cancer. 

Holly Macy, daughter of the Packers is doing better. 

Pat Massey, brother-in-law of Chuck Stork’s son, hospitalized due to a heart attack 

and head injury.  

Lacy Ramey, wife of the Lovelady’s grandson, is home and undergoing physical therapy 

following a car accident.   

Larry Smith, friend of the Lovelady family, suffering with colon cancer, but 

improving. 

Treva Vogl, sister of Reba Durbin, being treated for cancer. 

 

And Keep Praying 

Members can access the member directory and other features on our website and mobile 

app. Register at rscoc.org or contact Cooper Atkeson for assistance. 

 


